
Rent Control Guidelines Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the recent updates to 

the rent control guidelines that affect your rental property. 

Updated Guidelines 

• Maximum allowable rent increase: [Insert Percentage] 

• New exemptions: [List any new exemptions] 

• Enforcement measures: [Summarize enforcement changes] 

These updates aim to ensure fairness and stability in our housing market. We encourage you to 

review the full guidelines attached to this letter for more detailed information. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact our office at 

[Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


